1260 AM—-94.5 FM STEREO
920 Wade Hampton Boulevard
Greenville, South Carolina 29609

February 23, 1981

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
8209 West 78th Street
Overland Park, KS 66204
Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

This is to verify your reception report of WMUU AM on February 16, 1981,
from 12:00 a.m. to 12:05 a.m.

Thank you for your interest.
Sincerely,

Dl

Joe Norris
Chief Engineer
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